NNEVILLE

PRIMARY SCHOOL

Success for today, prepared for tomorrow

Wednesday 30t October 2019
Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our Science learning on Sound we are pleased to inform you that Year 4 will be visiting the Science Museum to
see the “Wonderlab” and witness a science show on Wednesday 13t November 2019. There is no cost attached to this
trip.

We will leave school at 9.30am and will return to school as normal by 3.15pm. We travel to and from the Science Museum
by London Underground. Children will be provided with free travel through the TFL School Travel Scheme.

Children need to wear full Bonneville School uniform. The children do not need any money on this trip. The children will
need to bring a packed lunch in a rucksack on this trip. Drinks should be in a resealable bottle that will not leak. No glass
bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please. If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch please indicate this on the
attached slip below.

We always appreciate the help of parents (without siblings) on trips and encourage anyone who can to come along and
help! Please tick below if you are able to help, and we will confirm if you have a place as soon as we can, on a first come,
first serve basis.

It is important that we always have up-to-date medical and contact information for your child. Please let us know before the
visit of any recent changes. Please note that if your child is registered as Asthmatic and they do not have an inhaler in school
they will not be allowed to attend.

Please sign and return the attached slip to your class teacher by Friday 8" November 2019.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.

Kind Regards,

The Year 4 Team

| give permission for in class to take part in the educational visit to
the Science Museum on Wednesday 13" November 2019.

| would like the school to provide a packed lunch

| would like to attend the trip

In case of an emergency my contact number is:

Signed: Date:
Bonneville Primary School Tel: 020 86731183 Headteacher:
Bonneville Gardens Email: admin@bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH
London SW4 9LB Web:  bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk/

, @bonnevilleps



